


AUXILIARY NEWS
	 Hello everyone,
	 Thanks to all involved in the District 
8 pulled pork dinner.   It was a great 
success! 
	 July is when we collect donations of 
school supplies for the schools in our 
area.  Some people think of Millard as 
a wealthy area, but there are lots of 
children in need of our help.  Please 
pick up some items (pencils, crayons, 
notebooks, rulers, glue sticks, etc.) 
and drop them off at the Post. What-
ever you can donate will help a child 
with their education.
	 We are planning to have a rum-
mage sale on Saturday August 8 
to help build our funds for scholar-
ships, girl’s state, children & youth, 
veteran’s homes and the many other 
projects that we fund throughout the 
year. There will be many exciting 
products for you to purchase (clothes, 
furniture, books, knick-knacks & other 
unique items).  If you have any items 
in your home that you are not using 
anymore, please drop them off at the 
post by Friday, August 7.  Whatever 
we do not sell, will be given to Victory 
Apartments, veteran’s homes, etc.
	 The Auxiliary Cooks night is on 
Tuesday, July 21st from 5:30 to 
7:30.  This month we will be cooking               
gourmet burgers, fries & onion rings.  
Our next meeting is July 14th at 7:00 
p.m.

God bless you all,
Karen Brink, President

COMPUTER 
VIRUS REMOVAL
Clean Out Viruses, Update Windows 
Install Anti-Virus Programs

Regularly $95.00   
Special = $85.00                       

FOR SALE
Huge Selection of Laptops 
and Desktop Computers

H HEADSETTERS H    
7758 Cass Street

402-572-0350   Ext 330
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RIDERS NEWS
	 I am immeasurably honored to be se-
lected as your new director. Whether you 
call it at the “yoke”, at the “helm”, “point”, 
etc., I am overwhelmed with your confi-
dence in my leadership abilities, and I will 
do my very best to keep this Chapter mov-
ing in the right direction.   
	 I deeply feel that the Officers selected 
to assist me are a wonderful mix of tal-
ents.  We have some new blood (Myself, 
Tony and Kara), and some who possess 
invaluable experience (Jennifer, Vince, 
Marty and Jeff); to keep us structured and 
focused on our current and future endeav-
ors.  
	 My intention is to provide a forum in 
which all are comfortable in introducing/
presenting new ideas, as well as retaining 
everything that has worked to our benefit.
Furthermore, I firmly believe that when I 
ride my motorcycle, while wearing my vest 
and patch; I am in uniform; a representa-
tion of my ALR Chapter.  
	 As we are tremendously aware, those 
who are in uniform are quickly judged.  
Sadly, the recent tragedy in Waco, Texas 
has adversely impacted us.  There are lo-
cal establishments that prohibit the wear-
ing of our vests (cuts and colors) on their 
property; which, understandably, is their 
right.  Some may be frustrated by this de-
cision, however I view it as an opportunity 
to change minds. 

-Continued-                                                 
	 We are not a motorcycle club, but in 
fact, a family-oriented activity for mem-
bers of The American Legion.   If you are 
as compelled as I am, please join me in 
doing your best while “in uniform” to be 
polite, kind, and friendly.   One smile or 
one endearing word can go a long way in 
changing attitudes and perceptions about 
who we are as a group, and what cause 
we represent.   Plus, I want to convey a 
positive demeanor at all times. 
	 Also, our Chapter is indeed growing, 
and I’ll be looking for ways to keep it grow-
ing and improving.  Should you find your-
self riding with others, please be vigilant, 
and look at them as potential new mem-
bers.  Invite them to one of our meetings 
or one of our rides.  Remember, new 
members are always welcomed.
	 Again, I am proud to be selected as 
Director of Millard ALR Chapter 374, 
and I humbly look forward to serving in 
this capacity for my fellow riders.  God 
Bless you all.  Ride safe – Ride on!  
Don Labrie, Director, Millard ALR Chap-
ter 374

Our Color Guard at the Healing Wall



FUNERAL 
HONOR DETAIL
Legion Post 374 / 
VFW Post 8334

FORSBERG LAW PC, LLO
Grant Forsberg 
Attorney at Law

444 Regency Parkway Dr # 203
Omaha NE 68114   

(402) 216- 0216
Email grant@grantforsberglaw.com

www.grantforsberglaw.com

Professional Carpet & 
Upholstery Cleaning

Residential & Commercial
	 • Carpets & Rugs
	 • Delicate or Standard Upholstery
	 • Tile & Grout

11330 Q Street Omaha NE

402.895.6201 

POST 374 OFFICERS     
Commander	 Greg Petersen.................... 630-2949

Email: cdr@post374.org

First Vice Commander	 Gary Sempek...................... 630-6490

Second Vice Commander	 Doris Burns......................... 659-8170

Adjutant	 Scott Spicer........................ 660-5779

Finance Officer	 Don Birkes.......................... 333-8625

Parliamentarian	 Grant Forsberg................... 216-0216

Service Officer	 Hugh Spellman................... 896-1897

Chaplain	 Vince Mahoney................... 250-9831

Sergeant-At-Arms	

Executive Board
First Year	 Rod Mach........................... 397-0227

	 Randy Pfeiffer....................................

	 Beck Rels............................ 599-3418

Second Year	 Jim Holder........................... 689-8788

	 Eric Peterson...................... 212-4283

	 Brien McCullough............... 541-8887

Newsletter Editor	 Lisa Petersen...................... 250-7254

Newsletter email:  news@post374.org

Color Guard	 Hank Kirchoff...................... 681.9740  

Honor Detail	 John Herrmann................... 895-0367

	 Dale Van Gent.................... 895-2216

S.A.L.
Commander	 Dean Carlsen...................... 431-9147

Membership	 Jim Wentz........................... 895-7039

AUXILIARY
President	 Karen Brink......................... 740-1455

Membership	 Patty Polson........................ 490-4545

Post Phone 402.895.1324      Web Site: www.post374.org

POST #374 DUES
Legion.............................................$37.00
Auxiliary.........................................$25.00
Jr. Auxiliary (18 and under)............$3.50
SAL.................................................$20.00
Jr. SAL..............................................$7.50

USPS News
If you move, let the Post know your new address. 

USPS doesn’t forward third class mail. 
The Post Pays For Every Returned Newsletter.

Please Help The Post Save Money!!
Thank you.

RECENT  WINNERS
SATURDAY 

‘LONG SHOT’

Kathy Bartsch, Bob Gay 
Cy Young, Dave Rainey

Jim Wentz 

VICKI KOVAR 
Realtor

CBSHome Real Estate
402-660-9300

Vicki.Kovar@cbshome.com
It PAY$ to be Picky! Buy and sell with Vicki!
$100 donated to Post 374 in your name 
with every closing generated from the 

Millard American Legion Family.

IS YOUR BIRTHDAY 
IN JULY?

Come to the Post on 
Saturday, July 25 

to Celebrate.
There will be Drink Specials

and Music.
    7:00 PM

HH AUGUST HH

NEWSLETTER
ARTICLES ARE DUE 

No Later Than
JULY 18( )

$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $
There are currently three pots for the      
Legion drawing (two at $500.00) and 
two pots for the Auxiliary drawing.
The SAL drawing is Sunday, the                   
Auxiliary drawing is Tuesday and the              
Legion drawing is Wednesday. 

You must register to win.
$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $
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American Legion Post 374
PO Box 390698
Omaha, NE 68139-0698Mondays - $1.25 Taco Night 5:30 – 7:30

Tuesday - Hamburger Night - 5:30 -7:30
Thursday - Dinner 5:30 – 6:45 (menu varies)

UPCOMING EVENTS AT THE POST
Friday July 10..................................... Spaghetti dinner fundraiser
Saturday July 18................................ Kitchen volunteer Mtg 12:00
Saturday July 25......................... Broasted chicken/Birthday bash
Tuesday July 28............................................................BUNCO 6:30
Wednesday July 29................................................Trivia night 7:00
Saturday August 8....................................Auxiliary Rummage sale

News LTR
Articles Due
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ATTENTION:
Prior to ordering your food please tell the 
cashier if you are using cash, a credit/
debit card or if you want to add it to your 
bar tab. Thank you!
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